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CPSU NSW gears up for Northcott bargaining 

By now you should have received a Notice of Representational Rights from Northcott in relation to 

enterprise bargaining. As a member of the CPSU NSW, the union automatically represents you in 

bargaining.  

Enterprise bargaining allows employees, their union and their employer to jointly negotiate pay and other 

employment arrangements.   

For more information on bargaining click HERE to hear from our Branch Assistant Secretary, Troy Wright.  

Join us on Zoom and contribute to the conversation 

The CPSU NSW strongly believes in member participation in all stages of the negotiating process. We’ll be 

asking you to contribute your ideas and empowering you to make all the big decisions.  

As a union, we know the people who do the job are best placed to bargain with their employer. Over the 

next few weeks we’ll be asking you to get involved, educating you on the bargaining process, engaging 

broadly with staff and listening to you about the things that matter most.  

This information will help us develop “a log claims” on behalf of CPSU NSW members. 

To get things started, we’ll be holding ZOOM meetings on 18 June.  

Meeting 1 

1:00 PM Jun 18, 2020 

You MUST register in advance for this meeting HERE.  

Meeting 2 

4:00 PM June 18, 2020 

You MUST register in advance for this meeting HERE 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information on how to join the meeting. 

What else can you do? 

• Invite your colleagues to the meeting 

• Share this Bulletin with other Northcott staff 

• Not a member? Join the CPSU NSW.   

For further information contact our CPSU NSW Organisers on 1300 772 679 or by email: 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cXSLzdJIzu0vwqqi0LgJJXUYoHGgVv1A/view?usp=sharing
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwqc-CuqD8iE9VwRtDIgbWgai3focIYU9OJ
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcrde6sqzwoHt1vB1ruK_og2j6qasaRt-Qm
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join


 

 

9 June 2020 

AUTHORISED BY STEWART LITTLE, STATE BRANCH SECRETARY, 

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SECTOR UNION (SPSF GROUP) NSW BRANCH 

 

CPSU NSW gears up for Northcott bargaining 

Cora Sarmiento csarmiento@psa.asn.au   

Tony Hay thay@psa.asn.au   

Ian Little ilittle@psa.asn.au  

United We Bargain, Dived We Beg! 
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